
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 

Hebrews 10:25 tells us not to forsake the “assembling 
of ourselves together”.  The Lord puts much 
importance on His people gathering together.  God’s 
presence is manifested in a much stronger way when 
we come together than when we are by ourselves.  
We can know His presence in a personal way by 
ourselves, but his most powerful and overwhelming 
presence is known only in the assembling together.  
When we assemble, we do not go to hear a sermon, 
but rather to meet the Lord face to face.  Paul says, “If 
therefore the whole church be assembled together”    
(1 Corinthians 14:23-26), someone has a psalm, 
someone else brings a teaching, another has fresh 
insight or a scripture, someone else gives a message in 
tongues with an interpretation and so on.  It is obvious 
from scripture that when we “gather together” in 
Jesus’ Name, God’s special grace falls on the gathering 
of believers and much encouragement is received.  No 
one who belongs to Valley Church ought to keep 
him/herself away from the weekly gatherings.  It is 
very crucial you be here.  God’s light is manifested in 
full splendor when we all come together.  The age is 
drawing to a close.  The devil knows his time is short 
and so darkness and evil will increase more and more.  
For this reason, dear saints, make every effort to 
attend the Sunday celebration and midweek 
gathering.  These are not just things the church puts 
on.  They are divinely ordained life-giving moments 
that God has ordered to teach, equip and encourage 
His people with.  Maranatha! 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Marcel Kurtz  will 
be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children under 
3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised 
during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay with their children.)  
Nursery facilities available to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 
coffee on the patio after the service today…a great chance to 
meet a new friend.  

 

This week… 
 
Monday night ESL classes (English as a Second Language)will 
resume in September. 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of the 
Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each 
week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer 
card. The group also appreciates hearing about your answers to 
prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH – 7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact Tim 
Shaw at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca for details. 
 
The church office will be closed on Canada Day (Wednesday). 
 
VOICES TOGETHER 2015 – Plan to join hundreds of Christians at 
the Coliseum on Canada Day this Wednesday as we raise our voices 
together to lift high the Name of Jesus.  Tickets can be purchased for 
$10 at the info desk. Francis Chan will be the guest speaker. 
 
Ladies Morning Out on Thursday mornings will resume in 
September.  We’ll keep you posted! 
 
Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge & 
Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
INTERNATIONAL NIGHT -  Sunday, July 5th at Valley Church! Plan on 
being here – It’s an evening you won’t want to miss! 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some new 
information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church Connection 
Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. You’ll find the cards  in 
the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
VBS - THAILAND TREK – July 13th-17th  - You can register your children 
online at www.valleychurch.ca   A reminder that volunteers also have to 
register! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue Shore 
parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 HOUR spots -  If 
you do, you may be towed. 
 

SUMMER IN THE CITY – Starting July 8th on Wednesday evenings at 7:30 
pm over the summer we will be doing a midweek series called in the lower 
auditorium. The coffee pot will be on…the worship will be vibrant…the 
teaching will be inspiring – It’s the place to be throughout the summer on a 
Wednesday evening! 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 
moments with us by emailing us your favorite family 
photos to  use in the bulletin.   
 

Do you have chores you don’t want to do?  There are youth that are 
willing to work to raise money for the youth missions trip.  Contact Mel or 
Tim at 604-980-0307. 
 
Online donations at Valley Church are now 
possible – You can give your offering online 
through PayPal.  Go to the bottom of our web 
page at www.valleychurch.ca and click on the 
PayPal button. 
 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left… Mother & daughter team – 
Roberta Andrus & Mary Darvill; Olive Brown celebrating her birthday; Krisha 
Relleve; the Hechanova, Dharmaraj & Relleve families enjoying a night of 
bowling together. 

VBS - THAILAND TREK – July 13th – 17th   Your help is needed!   We need 

volunteers as well as baking – Contact Mel at mel@valleychurch.ca                                                                  
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